






Dear Parents and Carers,


Another busy week in Mousehole School finishing off our first half term of the year. 


It started off with a trip to Porthcurno Telegraph Museum for Schooner Class, learning 
about the birth of global communication and its role in the second world war. The 
children were very impressed that they had been able to send messages using Morse 
Code. Skiff Class went on a pirate treasure hunt around Mousehole and found a 
whole plethora  of goodies on their travels. Dinghy class took full advantage of our 
school field playing parachute games, investigating the plants and rolling down the 
slopes in the sunshine! On Wednesday the Year 5’s went to the Fire Station to learn life 
skills from the different services-from how to stop fires, recognise the lifeguarding flags 
on the beach to resuscitation. Lugger have been having great fun looking at and 
ordering food groups and learning about the digestive system.


It was lovely to see you all at our parent consultations on Wednesday and thank you 
for taking the time to complete our parent questionnaire. These will help us address 
any key issues in the future.


The football team had their second outing of the season playing against Bodriggy. 
They displayed brilliant team work and despite losing 3-0 had some close near misses 
at goal. Thank you to Mr Mullaney and Mr Ansell.


Several of our children represented the school in Cross Country this week and ran 
against 15 other schools in the local area. A huge congratulations all those who took 
part and to Henriette for coming third overall- a great achievement!


Our first FROMS annual general meeting is on Friday 11th November at 9am in the 
school hall. Please come along and support us in building the FROMS team and  
organising our next fund raising events-dare I mention Christmas Fairs yet!! We look 
forward to seeing you then.


Just a quick reminder that all children need to bring a water bottle, healthy snack 
(fruit or a fruit bar) and a coat into school.


Thank you for ensuring your child is in school by 8.50am each morning ready to line up 
and go in promptly. 


Please remember to sign your Year 6 child up to their chosen secondary schools by 
Monday 31st October as this is the deadline.

Have a super half term and we look forward to seeing you all on Tuesday 1st 
November.  (School is closed on Monday 31st October for an INSET Day).           

Best wishes                                     


Sarah Trow
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DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

HALF TERM: Monday 24th October 2022

Monday 31st October INSET DAY-school closed

Tuesday 1st November Jumping Mice10.30-11.30am

Friday 4th November Skiff Trip

Thursday 10th November -Nasal Flu

Friday 11th November-FROMS AGM 9am School Hall

Friday 11th November Schooner laying a wreath at 11am

Friday 18th November -Children in Need

Friday 16th December-School Cinema Trip

Friday 16th December-Last day of Autumn Term


2022-2023 INSET Days:

Monday 31st October 2022 

Monday 24th July 2023

Tuesday 25th July 2023


Stars of the week 
Dinghy Class
 Arlo


Evelyn

-For her enthusiasm when learning about 
our real life superhero. Also for great 
cutting and sticking.

-For always being kind, caring and helpful.

Skiff Class Ula


Dalah

- For being amazing at working 
independently and always being on task.


-For trying really hard with his phonics and 
using them in his writing.

Lugger Class Jude


Orsen

-We have been delighted to see how hard 
you have been working this week 
particularly in maths and science.

- For impressing with incredibly hard 
working attitude in all his work. He has 
written fantastic chronological reports 
about life as an ancient Egyptian.

Schooner Class Alfie


Henriette


Lucky

-For being determined in football and 
working well in class and sharing lots of his 
war knowledge

- For her third place in the school 
competition and writing a lovely poem.

-For using emotive language when writing 
her war poem.


If you have a pre school child aged 1 year or above 
come along and join our Jumping Mice session each 
Tuesday starting on the 1st November from 
10.30-11.30am in the school hall. It 
costs £2 per session.We look forward 
to welcoming you and your child.

House Points:


PORTHCHAPEL:125
GWYNVER: 83
SENNEN:81
PRAA SANDS:97

Jumping Mice

Attendance winners of the week:   DINGHY Class


